
Every child should have the right and means to fulfil their dreams.

St. Benedict's Primary School
Newsletter 07.07.23

Diary Dates
10th/12th 

July
Parent Meetings 3:30 – 4:30pm

12th July Transition Day
10:30 am New Reception Class

Stay & Play

13th July Year 6 Trip to the seaside

19th July 3:30pm Meet your child's new class 
teacher

24th July Mela 2-3:30pm
Children need to be collected by 

parents at 2pm

`25th July 9am Year 6 Leavers Assembly –
parents invited

25th July St. Benedict's Got Talent
- School closes 1pm

Messages from Mrs Nott

It has been another busy week with a lot
happening in school!
We had a Science Review day on Monday,

and I was so impressed with quality of science
learning taking place. We have several
budding scientists!
Thank you for your generosity with donating
so much chocolate for the Summer Mela. We
are all really looking forward to this event and
raising money for our School Fund.
Our Year One performance this morning was
wonderful, and we are so grateful for the
support from families. We do ask that during
events such as this, parents must ensure they
follow instructions to be quiet during a
performance and not to be using mobile
phones or taking photographs. There are
opportunities for photographs at the end of
all performances.
We have a busy final few weeks of term and I
do hope your children are in school every day
for the wonderful opportunities here.

Attendance

School Uniform
From September, we will have strict 

expectations for school uniform. Please 
do ensure your child has the correct uniform 

and shoes.

If your child has grown out of their school 
uniform, this can be donated to our Uniform 

Bank, via the school office.
The last two days of term (24th and 25th 

July) will be non-uniform days. This is an 

idea time to wash and donate spare uniform.

Congratulations to 3B for 100% attendance 
this week well done.

Punctuality – children MUST be in
school by 8.45a.m. Please ensure you are
leaving for school with enough time to park
your car and arrive at your child's door.
If you know you will be late,
please contact the office to let us know so
we can mark the register accordingly. You
must bring your child to the office doors
to ensure they are registered.

Please be aware that children arriving late
will be marked as an (L) or a
(U) unauthorised absence, these marks can
lead to a fine being issued by the Local
Authority.

'Breakfast Club' will be launching in
September 2023. If you are interested in
registering your child, please come and fill
in a form at the office. Breakfast Club is

there to support with attendance and
punctuality, provide a healthy breakfast
and give children the opportunity to
socialise with friends.



days the penalty payment rises to £120 (per parent, per child) 
which must be paid within 28 days.
If the notice has not been paid in full by 28 days of receipt, the 
council will proceed to court.

The Inclusion Hub were very excited to open school's new Sensory Room last week.

The Sensory Room can be found in the Inclusion Hub and will provide a calming and soothing space
for children to relax and enjoy time alone or in small groups.

We hope that children across school will come to visit it.

Curriculum

Rights Respecting School

We Read Challenge
The 'We Read challenge' is aimed at encouraging more of our children to read at home and
develop their love of reading. Please sign your child's bookmark each day if they have read at
home and return the bookmark the following Monday.
This week's winners are:

Year Group Name

Reception, Year 1 Mohamed, RS1

Year 2 and IH Wealth, 2A

Year 3, Year 4 Jakirul, 3B

Year 5, Year 6
This  week's winners from Reception, 

KS1 and KS2

Article 31 (leisure, play and culture) Every child 
has the right to relax, play and take part in a 
wide range of cultural and artistic activities.

This week, in the Votes for Schools lesson,
children explored these questions on:
Could we be better at
following sun safety advice?
Are we safe in the Sun?

Year 2 had a great time 
feeding the animals on 
their trip to Atwell Farm 
Park.

Pupils from Year 5 and 6 had a great time participating 
in a rounders tournament against other schools. 
We did such a good job and came 2nd!

Syeda, 6A

Article of 
the Week
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